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The Board of Trustees of the Village of Winnebago held a Public Hearing to receive input on the proposed Public Works Water Distribution System Improvement and Production Well Projects with President Franklin J. Eubank, Jr. presiding on March 20, 2024, at 4:45 p.m.  
. 

ROLL CALL

TRUSTEES:  ACKERMAN - GRAHAM - MCKINNON – O’ROURKE- present  
PITNEY – LEVERE- absent 

Guests:  Public Works Director Chad Insko, Attorney Mary Gaziano, Village Administrator Joseph Dienberg, Luke Ziegler of Fehr Graham. 

The hearing was recorded.

Mr. Ziegler read the information from IEPA in a letter dated March 7, 2024.  Input can be received regarding ecological concerns for ten days from today. 

As there was no public in attendance the meeting was closed at 5:02 p.m.    

 
							_____________________________________
							Sally Jo Huggins, Village Clerk  







